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Project Griffin is a national counter terrorism awareness initiative for business and 
individuals produced by NaCTSO to protect our cities and communities from the threat 
of terrorism. Its primary mission is to engage, encourage and enable members of the 
community to work in partnership with the police to deter, detect and counter terrorist 
activity and crime. It seeks to enlist the help and support of individuals or groups responsible 
for the safety and security of buildings, businesses, districts or neighbourhoods.  
 
The aim of Project Griffin is to:  
 

 Help understand the threat from terrorism to the UK  
 Explain what the Government are doing about it  
 Guide individuals on what to do if they find themselves involved in a 

terrorist incident  
 Enable people to recognise and report suspicious activity  
 Highlight the need for communication between the police and communities  

 
Cllr A McArthur attended the event at WestPoint and presented to the Councillors the 
Governments video giving advice to the public on the steps they can take to keep themselves 
safe in the rare event of a firearms or weapons attack.  
 
 
The video can be accessed via https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/stay-safe-film 
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